COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE Inter-Office Communication

Date:

April 23, 2014

To:

Supervisor Willie Johnson, Jr., Co-Chair, Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit Supervisor David Cullen, Co-Chair, Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit

From:

Jerome J. Heer, Director of Audits

Subject:

Audit Report, "Key Concepts for Evaluating Options for Delivery of Services Provided by the Milwaukee County Office of the Sheriff"

At the Committee on Finance, Personnel and Audit meeting on April 17, 2014, the Director of Audits was requested to present the subject audit report to the Committee at its meeting on May 15, 2014.

This audit report was originally presented to the Finance, Personnel and Audit Committee on April 18, 2013 (File No. 13-371), where a motion was passed to approve and recommend its accompanying resolution concurring with the audit report's recommendations.

This item is informational.

Then

Jerome J. Heer

JJH/PAG/cah

Attachment

CC:

Scott B. Manske, CPA, Milwaukee County Comptroller

Marina Dimitrijevic, Chairwoman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors

Finance, Personnel and Audit Committee Members

Chris Abele, Milwaukee County Executive David A. Clarke, Jr., Milwaukee County Sheriff

Don Tyler, Director, Department of Administrative Services

Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board Staff Steve Cady, Research Analyst, County Board Staff

Janelle Jensen, Chief Committee Clerk, Office of the County Clerk